
Seniors,	

On	May	25th,	we	are	going	to	go	to	our	vertical	team	elementary	schools	for	a	graduation	walk!		The	idea	
is	to	have	you	all	dress	in	your	caps	and	gowns	and	walk	the	halls	of	your	previous	elementary	schools.		
The	staff	and	students	at	the	elementary	school	will	be	out	in	the	hallways	clapping	for	you.	It	will	be	
good	for	the	young	students	to	see	what	they	have	to	look	forward	to	and	for	you	all	to	see	how	far	you	
have	come.		

You	can	get	an	idea	of	what	this	looks	like	here:		https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=noS7xrGMExU	

Here	are	the	answers	to	some	questions	you	may	have:	

When?	

This	will	happen	on	Friday,	May	25th	while	the	underclassmen	are	taking	their	finals.		We	will	leave	from	
the	bus	loop	at	9:30am,	so	please	arrive	by	9:15am.			

What	schools	are	we	going	to?	

We	are	going	to	Joslin,	Galindo,	St	Elmo,	Cunningham,	Odom,	Pleasant	Hill,	Williams,	and	Boone.		We	
are	going	to	these	schools	because	they	are	our	vertical	team	schools.		

Which	school	will	I	go	to?	

If	you	went	to	one	of	the	schools	listed	above,	you	have	been	assigned	to	that	school.		If	you	went	to	
more	than	one,	you	have	been	assigned	to	the	one	that	you	went	to	in	5th	grade,		If	you	did	not	go	to	
one	of	our	vertical	team	schools,	you	have	been	randomly	placed	to	attend	a	school.	

Do	I	need	permission	to	go?	

Yes!		You/your	parent	needs	to	fill	out	a	permission	slip	in	order	to	attend!		Permission	slips	can	be	
found	online	or	get	one	from	Uhler’s	office.	

What	do	I	wear?	

Wear	your	regular	clothes,	but	bring	your	cap/gown	with	you.		You	will	put	it	on	to	walk	through	the	
school(s).	

What	if	I	decide	not	to	go?	

School	is	mandatory	on	Friday,	May	25th	and	attendance	will	be	taken.		Students	who	choose	not	to	
participate	will	be	placed	into	a	study	hall	area	for	the	morning.		We	highly	encourage	all	seniors	to	
attend	–	it	will	be	a	lot	of	fun!	

What	happens	after	it?	

When	we	return,	the	seniors	will	be	provided	lunch	at	Garrison	Park.	

More	questions?	

Stop	by	Uhler’s	office	or	email	trisha.uhler@austinisd.org	or	call	512-414-0461.	


